
The Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office is 
pleased to provide your family with a 
free software monitoring tool for your 
use and benefit in exercising computer 
and mobile phone safety.

Our office is committed to protecting our
children from becoming victims of on-
line crime. We want to protect kids from 
exploitation and abduction by Internet 
predators; we hope to increase the re-
porting of such criminal activity; and we 

strive to provide parents, guardians, and other responsible adults 
with resources to make our kids’ online experiences safe, educa-
tional, and fun.

Using computer monitoring software is a personal family decision 
for you as parents and guardians. Please do your part to keep your 
children safe online. Whether or not you choose a software monitor-
ing tool, talk to your children about their Internet experiences and 
their risky decisions. 

For more information about cyber safety visit my website at 
www.pcsoweb.com

Sincerely, 

Sheriff Gualtieri


